
 
Update #13 
3/22/20 
7:00pm 
 
Dear Families:  
 
After consulting with the Madison County Department of Health today, Breakfast and Lunch meals will continue                
to be delivered and will be available for pickup tomorrow, Monday, March 23, 2020. The school district                 
employee who tested positive for COVID-19 has not been in our cafeterias and has not played a role in                   
preparing any meals for students.  
 
Please remember that, other than food pickup, no one should be congregating on school grounds. More                
specific information is available on our website.  
 
Sincerely,  
Shawn D. Bissetta 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


